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12th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our English learning about Traditional Tales, we have arranged for a puppeteer to come into 

school. The children will watch the puppets in action during a short performance and will have the 

opportunity to be involved in a puppet workshop. Bringing the puppeteers to our school is a much more 

cost-effective way of providing the children with this wonderful experience. 

 

On Wednesday 24th January, David will be bringing his ‘army’ of puppets to our school for the full day. Our 

children will have the opportunity to watch, discuss and use the puppets. This will generate lots of thought 

and ideas for our English work. A contribution of £4.00 to meet the cost of this event would be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

To make your contribution, please log into your School Gateway app, select the PAYMENTS section and 

choose the Puppet Workshop option. Please make your contribution of £4.00 to before Friday 19th January 

2024. Events such as these are very beneficial to the children’s learning and we would like to be able to 

continue doing them. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

The KS1 Team 
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